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Princess Christian and The Celebration of Social Care in Surrey
Event

Princess Christian Care Home are very proud participants in this years' Surrey Care Association 'Celebration of Social Care in

Surrey' event.

The online event aims to recognise the outstanding dedication of individuals and teams working in adult social care during the past

year.

Our Activities Manager Christine Foster (pictured above) and her amazing team made and submitted 22 videos and one

photo across seven categories including:

Best PPE Dress Up
Inventive Lockdown Programme for Residents
Family Lockdown Catch up
Staff Dance and Music
Creative Cooking
Recognising Teams
Memories

We are looking forward to the virtual celebration evening happening on 20 November, when we can witness the efforts of everyone

who contributed with their videos and photos.

All participants will receive certificates of entry and there will be prize draw in the evening. There may even be a few celebrity guest

speakers and interactive games!

Well done to all the staff at Princess Christian Care Home for your continued efforts in caring for our residents through the

pandemic and putting smiles on their faces every day.



Princess Christian
Care Home

Page: 2

 

https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/louis-ppe-dress-up.jpg
https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/lockdown-programme.jpg
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https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/outdoor-visitis-video-marjorie.jpg
https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/staff-dance-and-music.jpg


Princess Christian
Care Home

Page: 4

https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/recognising-teams.jpg
https://princess-christian.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/memories.jpg

